
 
 
 
St. Stephen, South Carolina 
 
Barbara Ann Jackson, 80, of St. Stephen, SC, a retired Administrative 
Division Head of the Supply Department at the Polaris Missile Base, died 
Thursday morning 01 October 2020 at a local nursing home.  Her funeral will 
be 3 PM Sunday afternoon, 04 October 2020 in the Chapel of Dial-Murray 
Funeral Home.  Interment will follow in Sunset Memorial Cemetery.  The family 
will receive friends at the funeral home from 1:30 PM until the hour of 
service.  Miss Jackson was born 06 September 1940 in St. Stephen, SC, a 
daughter of Ernest C. Jackson and Louise Wrenn Jackson.  She was a graduate 
of St. Stephen High School, and was a very active member of the Christian 
Outreach Ministries where she was a former Sunday school teacher.  Miss 
Jackson was also the former owner and operator of the B & B Hobby Shoppe.  
She enjoyed cross stitching and watching football.  Miss Jackson loved 
Carolina football and traveling, especially to the mountains.  Surviving are 
her cousins, Edna H. Orvin, Virginia H. Dangerfield, and Jackie Humbert, Sr., 
all of St. Stephen. 


